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A huge Happy New Year to you all and a big thank you for all the lovely Christmas 

presents and cards we received. 

What have we been learning? 

We have had an exciting first week back, kicking off with our amazing dinosaur Wow 

day. The children spent the day making salt dough fossils and dinosaur eggs. We 

wrote dinosaur shape poems and went on a dinosaur hunt.  

  

     

In English we have been applying our noun phrases, conjunctions and commas to 

write complex sentences describing our dinosaur land setting. We used our senses 

to imagine what we could hear, see, smell and touch.  

In maths we have been consolidating our subtraction skills finding change from 

given amounts. Please use the links below to practice subtraction skills at home. 

 

https://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games/subtraction-grids 

 

https://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games/daily10  
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Next Week 

 
In art we will be experimenting with pastels and 

pastel techniques to begin to create our dinosaur 

silhouette pictures. 

 

In English we will be planning and describing our 

own story settings using noun phrases and 

commas. 

 

 

 

 

 

Important information 

 

There are also lots of mental maths learning 

on mathletics that will help your child develop 

their knowledge of addition and subtraction 

facts, please use mathletics at home to 

support your child’s learning. If they achieve 

their bronze certificate, send it into school 

and they can show Mrs Williams to celebrate 

and we will move them to soaring high. 

 

Spelling will now be tested on a Thursday. 

Please continue to support your child in 

learning their weekly spellings. 

 

 

 

 
  


